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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

• Monday the 19th: Day off for Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
• Monday the 19th-Friday the 30th: The Online Scheduler will be open for parents to sign up 

for parent teacher conference times.  Please read the attached memo for detailed 
instructions.  Feel free to call our office with any questions. 

• January 20th: Patriot Reading Assembly for students that will also serve as our fundraiser 
kickoff for selling cookie dough.  Thanks for your support! 

• January 21st: PTA meeting in the faculty room at 4:00.  Please come join us! 
• January 21st: The last BROWN BAG lunch for the Research Challenge. Students should 

come prepared to tell us about their research. Upper grades will be in Mrs. Hansen's 
room (111) and younger grades will be in Mrs. Kitchen's room (116). 

• January 22nd: School Community Council Meeting at 4:00 in the faculty room 
• The SAGE writing test window for 3rd-6th grade students will be open from February 2nd-

the 20th.  The results give us great information about your student’s progress and how we 
can help them improve.  However, parents have the right to opt out of this testing.  If that 
is your choice, please contact Miss Jones to fill out the appropriate paperwork. 
 

COMING UP: 
• February 3rd and 5th: Parent Teacher Conferences.  These days will be “common days” 

where all students will attend school from 8:00-2:00.  We are already looking forward to 
seeing you! 

 


